
Appendix 2 
 
Education Resources Quarter 2 to Quarter 4 2019-20:  
Scrutiny of change in RAG status 
 
In total 32 out of 168 measures (19.0%) changed allocated status from Quarter 2 to Quarter 
4. Excluding changes to or from ‘to be reported later’ or “unassigned”, 4 out of 116 (19.0%) 
changed status and these are set out below: 
 

Measure 
Status at 
Quarter 2 

Status at 
Quarter 4 

Reason for change 

Deliver a programme of training 
and directed support for Early 
Years staff to all Early Learning 
and Childcare establishments on 
key aspects of new Shared 
Inspection Framework by June 
2020 

Amber Green Education Scotland and the Care 
Inspectorate have postponed the 
publication of the Shared 
Inspection Framework until after 
the implementation of 1,140 
hours. Training and directed 
support will commence for Early 
Learning and Childcare (ELCC) 
staff when the final document is 
published post August 2020. All 
ELCC settings have been made 
aware of the new Shared 
Inspection Framework and the 
postponement. 

Identify accommodation projects 
to ensure strategic number of 
places for three and four year 
olds and eligible two year olds 
are met 

Amber Green Programmes are in place and 
construction projects are 
progressing to ensure the 
strategic number of places are 
met.  Robust monitoring and 
evaluation procedures are in 
place. 

Assess Extreme Demand 
Avoidance and pathological 
demand avoidance and produce 
and disseminate a resource 
package of advice for education 
practitioners in supporting 
children and families by 
December 2019 

Green Amber Extreme Demand Avoidance 
Draft 1 of resource package 
complete. A Multiagency Meeting 
of CAMHS, Education 
Psychologists, NHS staff was 
held and draft 2 is imminent as a 
result. 

New or ongoing sustainable 
development and climate change 
activity with the Resource 

Green Amber All South Lanarkshire Council 
schools and nurseries are 
registered with the Eco Schools 
Programme with 67 schools 
currently having Green Flag 
status demonstrating the school's 
commitment to Learning for 
Sustainability.   

 
 
 
 
 


